
 

 

SHEBOYGAN COUNTY JOINT TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
AND PROPERTY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

 
Sheboygan County Highway Department 

1211 N 23 St, Sheboygan WI 53081 
 

December 28, 2010  Called to Order: 4:00 p.m.            Adjourned:  4:30 p.m. 
 
TRANSPORTATION MEMBERS PRESENT: Mark Winkel, Jerry Holub, Richard Bemis, Charlie 

Conrardy, Tom Wegner  
 
PROPERTY MEMBERS PRESENT: Edward Procek, James Glavan, John Raml, Thomas 

Epping, and John Oppeneer 
 
ALSO PRESENT: County Board Chairman Mike Vandersteen (by phone), Greg 

Schnell, Charles Mayer, and Jim TeBeest 
 
The Sheboygan County Joint Transportation Committee and Property Committee convened at 
4:00 p.m. Chairman Winkel presiding.  Chairman Winkel noted that the meeting was posted on 
December 22, 2010 at 11:15 a.m. in the lobby of the Administration Building in compliance with 
the open meeting law. 
 
Transportation Committee Chairman Winkel advised this meeting was being held to discuss the 
potential merger of the Transportation Committee and the Property Committee in 2012. 
 
Chairman Winkel then proceeded to share his concerns with regard to the merger of the two 
committees. Chairman Winkel then gave each member an opportunity to provide their input.  
After discussion the feeling of the two committees was that it would not be a cost savings to the 
taxpayer and would require additional time on the behalf of the supervisors due to longer 
meetings.  In addition, longer meetings tend to be less productive. 
 
No action was taken on this agenda item. 
 
Motion by Supervisor Wegner and seconded by Supervisor Holub to adjourn at 4:30 p.m.  
Motion carried. 

 
Greg Schnell         Tom Wegner 
Recording Secretary        Committee Secretary 
 


